



COLD WEATHER ALERT
Please be sure your child comes to school prepared 
for outdoor recess.  While there are occasional days 
students spend recess indoors, most days they are 
outside for a period of 25 minutes at lunchtime.  We 
recommend that all students have appropriate 
outer-wear (jacket, snow pants, boots, hat, gloves/
mittens). Please be sure to put your child’s name on 
any labels.  Black snow pants are hard to tell apart 
without the name.  All students are expected to go 
outside for recess when the temperature, including 
wind chill, is above 10 degrees.  

         *Respectful*                                        *Responsible*                                            *Ready & Safe*


 	                 Dates to Remember   

Jan. 10 - EARLY RELEASE DAY - Dismissed at 1:15

Jan. 15 - NO SCHOOL - MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY

Feb. 2 - 2 p.m. - Pre-K to Grade 6 Music Concert

Feb. 7 - EARLY RELEASE DAY - Dismissed at 1:15

Feb. 19 - 23  NO SCHOOL - WINTER BREAK
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HOT LUNCH MENU

All breakfasts include Milk, Fruit or Juice


All lunches include Vegetable, Fruit & Milk

B - Breakfast  ~  L - Lunch


Mon. - B - Breakfast Pizza or Strawberry Nutrigrain Bar

          - L- Breaded Chicken Patty or Turkey & Cheese Sandwich
Tues. - B - Yogurt & Graham Crackers or Trix Cereal Bar

          - L- Breaded Fish Sticks w/Rice or Turkey & Cheese Sandwich

Wed. - B - Mini Waffles or S’more Granola Bar

          - L- Choice A Cheese or Choice B Pepperoni Pizza or Turkey 		

 & Cheese Sandwich				    			

Thurs.- B- Apple Cinnamon Muffin or Cinnamon Pop-tart

           - L- Sloppy Joe on Bun or Turkey & Cheese Sandwich
Fri.    - B- Ms. Dawn’s Choice or WG Mystery Cereal

          - L- Homemade Mac ’n Cheese or Turkey & Cheese Sandwich		     

1/16  - B - Pumpkin Bread Slice or Cinnamon Pop-tart


Menu subject to change - milk available

Student Breakfasts and Lunches are Free


Cold Lunch Milk is Free

Adult Hot Lunch - $5.50 


Information for inclusion in the school newsletter must 
be submitted to Mrs. Ledger by Friday a.m. and can be 
e-mailed to Mary_Ledger@msad40.org.

WRESTLING

MMS Wrestling begins on Wednesday, January 17 and 
is open to all RSU 40 students grades 5-8.  Students 
interested in participating should sign up in the MMS 
main office.  A current sports physical is required to 
start on January 17. Sports physicals are good for two 
years.  Required forms are:  Sports participation form, 
Concussion Information sheet and COVID consent 
form and can be found at www.rsu40.org.  Click on 
"Programs", "Athletics" and then "Athletic Forms".  
FMI or to sign-up contact Mr. Lash at 542-1475 
or matthew_lash@rsu40.org.  


http://www.rsu40.org/
mailto:matthew_lash@rsu40.org
http://www.MSAD40.org
mailto:Mary_Ledger@msad40.org


Dear Prescott Memorial School families,                                                                                             


Our school participates in the Box Tops for Education program.  It's easy! Here's how it works:


• Buy Box Tops products. With thousands of participating products, there are lots of chances to earn!


• Scan your receipt with the Box Tops app within 14 days of purchase and automatically earn for 

Prescott Memorial School with every Box Tops product you buy.


• If you shop online, you can earn with your digital or email receipt, too.  


Every Box Tops product counts towards our goal. Let's make a difference together. We can do this!


Thank you, 

	 Prescott Memorial School


Digital Fundraising through Redirecting CLYNK balances: If you are a current CLYNK supporter and 
have an individual CLYNK account, you can redirect some or all of your balance to our cause simply 
by logging into your account at clynk.com and choosing our organization in the search bar.

http://clynk.com/

